March 26, 1984

Very Reverend Father Zaven Arzoumanian Pastor, Sts. Sahag and Mesrob Armenian Church 630 Clothier Road Wynnewood, PA 19096

Dear Father Zavan:

N.E. Abp. Torkom Manoogian has received and reviewed your Annual Parish reports, and enclosed is his letter of approval.

Please note the following points in preparing your report for next year:

- The sample ballot should show the number of votes received by the elected chairman of the Assemblyo (in this case by George Devletian).
- The winotes should also indicate if, in this case, Hagop Kithajian and Nalena Sarrafian withdraw their candidacy as assembly secretary.
- All pages of the questionnaire must be completed (i.e. page, il, the number of members of the Momen's Guild, Young Women's Guild. Page 14, number of members and number of meetings of Men's League.
- A. Date of the Invitations.

Thank you for your cooperation for sending your reports in full, and best regards,

Respectfully.

Michael M. Kerwian Birector

cc: Parish Council Chairman